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A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

May 2– Volunteer Celebration Tea, 8:30-
10:00 a.m. (Library) 
 
May 3– Gr. 2 Trip to Museum of Steam & 
Technology, 9:00-12:00 p.m. 
 
May 4– Sr. Swim Meet, 8:30-1:00 p.m. 
(McMaster) 
 
May 9-11—Scholastic Book Fair (Sales on 
10th & 11th Only) 
 
May 10– Open House 
 
May 10– Gr. 7 Immunizations  (Staff 
Room) 

 

May 11– Yearbook Order Payments 

Due! 
 
May 12– Janet Lee Annual  Commu-
nity Fun Fair! 
 
May 14– Gr. 7/8 Boys’ Soccer Tour-
nament  
 
May 15– Sr. Water Polo Tournament 
(Hill Park) 
 
May 16– Gr. 7/8 Girls’ Soccer Tourna-
ment 
 
May 17– Gr. 4 Trip to Knights of Val-
our, 8:00-11:30 a.m. (Ancaster) 
 

Stay tuned-in for addi-

tional Janet Lee 

events, by checking our 

School Website and 

Calendar regularly! 

www.hwdsb.on.ca/

janetlee/events 

The sun is shining and the trees are blooming– Spring is definitely here! With this comes 

an increased amount of outdoor play and outdoor Physical Education classes for all stu-

dents. Please remember to wear/send sunscreen to school, as well as hats and any other 

clothing your child may need to protect them from the sun! 

This month is looking like another VERY exciting month! May brings many events in-

cluding our week of celebrations -Education Week!  This year for education week we will 

have an Open House on May 10 as well as our Annual Community Fun Fair on May 12. 

A big thank you to all of the parents and especially Mrs. Duncan for all of the planning that has gone into the Fun Fair. It is 

looking like it is going to be another great event for Janet Lee. Kelsey's will once again provide BBQ items at both of these 

events for families to purchase.  

May also brings EQAO– provincial testing for our Grade 3 and Grade 6 students around the province. The Grade 3 and 

Grade 6 teachers have been working hard supporting all students as we prepare for the testing which takes place May 22- 

June 4 in those classrooms.  

May also brings our FDK orientation evening on May 22 from 5:30-7:00pm. This is a chance for all of our new kindergarten 

students that will be joining us in September to come out and visit Janet Lee and meet the kindergarten staff. If you haven't 

registered your new kindergarten student for school in September yet, please come into the school as soon as possible to com-

plete this process. We are looking forward to meeting all of our new kindergarten students!  

Have a great month! 

Mrs. J. Anderson 

Please continue to 
check the Janet Lee 
website and follow Mrs. 
Anderson on Twitter. 
@JanetLee_HWDSB 
for upcoming events 
and special occasions 
throughout the year. 

May 21– Victoria Day Holi-
day! (No School) 
 
May 22– June 4– EQAO 

Gr. 3 and 6 

May 24– Gr. 1 Trip to RBG, 

8:30– 12:00 p.m. 

May 25– Celebration As-

sembly, 8:10 a.m. (Gym) 

May 28– Final School 

Council Meeting, 6:30 p.m. 

(Library) 
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The Final School Council Meeting 

for the 2017/2018 School Year 

will take place… 

MONDAY, MAY 28TH 

6:30 P.M. 

LIBRARY 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

2017/2018 YEARBOOKS 

Payment accepted by cash, cheque or School Online 

Cash from now until May 11th.  

Kidney Clothing Drive  

Reminder… 

Janet Lee will be accepting 

clothing, shoes, and accesso-

ries donations in support of 

Kidney Health, until May 11th. 

Thank you for your ongoing 

support of the Kidney Founda-

tion!  

EDUCATION WEEK BBQ AND OPEN HOUSE! 

Thursday, May 10th (OPEN HOUSE) 

       5:30-7:00 p.m. 

 

  Art Display in the Gym  

           Scholastic Book Fair in Library  

 

Kelsey’s BBQ Items Available on Playground       

 Hamburger - $3.00   

 Veggie Burger - $3.00        

 Hotdog - $2.00                                  

 Water/Pop - $1.00  

 

Janet Lee’s Annual 

Scholastic Book Fair will 

be taking place on May 

9, 10, & 11th 

Please Note... Sales will 

be taking place on 10th & 

11th only! 

JUNIOR KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION 

MAY 22   (5:30- 7:00 p.m.) 

Orientation is being held for our new Kindergarten Registrants!  If you have not yet registered for 2018/2019 school year, 

please do so ASAP! 

         We can’t WAIT to meet our new Kinders!   



PAGE 3 

  MAY NEWS 

P A R E N T  V O I C E  S U R V E Y  

Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board (HWDSB) invites parents, guardians and caregivers to participate in a 

Parent Voice Survey to share what you think HWDSB is doing well, and how might HWDSB improve its education 

services.  

Parents, guardians and caregivers play an important role in HWDSB and we value your opinion. Your feedback helps 

us make decisions about how we deliver school services for students.  

HWDSB has made a commitment to partner with its parent/guardian and caregiver communities, and to work togeth-

er to help students learn and grow to their full potential.  

This survey should take no longer than 15 minutes to complete. There are no right or wrong answers. All data collect-

ed in this survey is anonymous and combined as a group.  

You can find the survey online at http://bit.ly/HWDSBParentVoice   

Thank you for taking the time for this survey and helping HWDSB with your feedback.  

Grades 3 & 6 Provincial Testing to take place 

between May 22nd and June 4th. 

Info. about EQAO can be found on the HWDSB 

website link below.. 

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/elementary/eqao-

osslt/ 

 
Janet Lee’s Annual Community Fun Fair!   

Act ivi t ies ,  Pr izes,  Vendors ,  Fun Fun Fun!!  

BBQ provided by Kelsey’s  

(If you are available to volunteer to support by either running a 
station, set up, or clean up, please call the school. Any support is 
always greatly appreciated!)   

MANY THANKS to Everyone involved in making this a success!! 

Save the Date!! 

Saturday, May 12- 11:00- 2:00 p.m. 

Our Walk for Water Campaign will 

be running between May 22nd– 

June 7th. 

Please help us in supporting raising 

awareness and making a difference 

in our global water crises. 

Funds that save lives! 

C o m i n g  i n  M a y ! . . .  

Websites will be easier to 

navigate from mobile devices, 

display standardized icons 

for accessibility, offer larger 

font size and place a greater 

emphasis on the search func-

tion, to name some enhance-

ments! 


